

20 August, 2013

To Shri Varun Kapoor Inspector General of Police Police Radio Training School Indore (MP)

Dear Varunji,

Greetings from Centre for Social Research!

I would like to thank you for inviting Centre for Social Research to work with the Radio Police Training School in Indore. We appreciate your dedicated efforts to organize the e-gender sensitization workshop and are grateful for the opportunity to participate in such an important program. We are also thankful for your hospitality and support during the training workshop.

We look forward to working with you again in future.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Ranjana Kumari

Leyha Cum'

Director, Centre for Social Research